NEWSLETTER

LLF RECEIVES TOP RANKING IN 2024 IFRL1000

We are thrilled to announce that Linari Law Firm has again been recognized with a top ranking in the
2024 IFLR1000—one of the most respected legal directories in the world, offering an independent
assessment of the best law firms globally.

Our top ranking is a testament to the hard work and dedication of our entire team. We take great pride
in being recognized for our work in Capital Markets, M&A, Banking, and the Investment Funds sector,
reflecting our firm’s ongoing efforts to provide specialized, innovative, and client-focused legal
solutions.

We are especially grateful to our clients and peers for their trust and support. Their feedback played a
crucial role in this achievement, and we remain dedicated to exceeding expectations.

At Linari Law Firm, our philosophy has always been about delivering personalized, high-quality service
with the agility and attention to detail that only a boutique firm can offer. This recognition by IFLR1000
affirms that our approach is resonating with clients and peers alike.

What's next?

Looking ahead, we are excited to take on new
challenges, expand our expertise, and further develop
lasting relationships with our clients. We would like to
extend our sincere thanks to our clients, colleagues,
and team members who made this recognition
possible.

We look forward to continuing to serve you with the
excellence and dedication that have become
synonymous with Linari Law Firm.
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